Subject: Please table the report

From: François Lareau <flareau@rogers.com>

Date: Fri, 02 Mar 2012 04:52:59 -0500

To: dnd mdn@forces.gc.ca

Dear Minister:

The LeSage report relevant to Bill C-15 ">http://www.parl.gc.ca/LegisInfo/BillDetails.aspx?Language=E&Mode=1&billId=5156729>">hould be tabled a.s.p.! That is my advice to you.

As I pointed to you on 1 April 2010, a second review report—should have been tabled before the House of Commons on 5 November 2008. The review was required by "An Act to amend the National Defence Act and to make consequential amendments to other Acts", Statutes of Canada, 1998, chapter 35 (Bill C-25) -- see my e-mail http://www.lareau-legal.ca/dnd1.pdf.

On 30 June 2010 (see your e-mail $\leq http://www.lareau-legal.ca/dnd3.pdf>)$ and again, on 4 November 2010 (see your e-mail $\leq http://www.lareau-legal.ca/dnd7.pdf>)$, you acknowledged the lateness.

You requested a second review on 25 March 2011. The report should have been received before 31 December 2011 (see directive of 25 March 2011 http://www.lareau-legal.ca/dnd12.pdf, paragraph 7).

Act now!

Yours sincerely,

François Lareau 55-890 Cahill Drive West Ottawa, ON, K1V 9A4 Tel.: 613-521-3689 http://www.lareau-law.ca/

P.S.: Please note that this a corrected version of my e-mail sent to you yesterday. Thank you.